
 
 

 
 

Otters Class 
 
 
Welcome back! We hope you had a great half-term. We wanted to introduce the Otters staff 
team. 
 

    
          Vicky- SESO  Ashlea- SESO        Georgia-SESO 
 
Please could you check your child’s blue book daily as we will be using this as a communication 
book, please feel free to also write in there. 
We sent home an activity sheet which will really help us as we are making an ‘All About Me’ 
display in our class room. 
 
As we head into the winter months, please can we ask that your child has a spare set of old 
clothes to keep at school. The class are allowed to wear non-uniform on Fridays as this is when 
we will explore in Forest School.  
 
Please remember to bring a snack and drink daily for your child. 
 
Many Thanks 
Ashlea, Vicky & Georgia. 
 
 


